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DEMOLITION WORK SLATED TO START

The Frederick Douglass Tunnel Program is moving forward with plans to begin
demolitions for 1022 - 1030 N Payson Street, 900 W North Avenue, and 2000 Linden
Avenue. The on-site work started with the installation of a steel project fence with
screening. This safety measure is intended to keep adjacent property owners safe
from construction activity.

Work is permitted from 7:00am - 5:00pm, Monday - Saturday, weather permitting,
and is expected to continue into early 2024. Amtrak is committed to conducting this
work in @ manner that is least disruptive to the community. The team has asked the
contractor to mobilize at 7:00am but not to begin actual construction activity until
8:00am. For your safety, we ask that you please keep all children and pets away
from the construction area.


https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=779ff15f-b1d6-4fbc-a873-e97f87bd5354

During construction, you should expect the following:

Workers and construction vehicles in and around the construction site
Increased noise levels, consistent with typical construction activity
Intermittent closure of sidewalks and walkways

Temporary parking restrictions, when needed

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this time. If you have any
questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact to the Outreach Team
(443) 423-1115 or via email fdtunnel@amtrak.com.
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